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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 0 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 5 0 0 

6 4 0 0 

7 2 0 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 2 0 0 

10 9 1 0 

11 5 2 0 

12 19 2 0 

Totals: 58 5 0 

 

 

Although our students have significantly improved their attendance this year, our school 

board chose to modify our attendance policy to address the few students who have 

attendance and truancy problems.  The largest change to our policy is our definition of 

truancy at a virtual school.  We hope the changes will strengthen our partnerships with 

families as we address attendance and truancy in our school. 

 

Two of our high school seniors who attended summer school are now high school 

graduates.  We have two additional seniors who are likely to graduate by December.  

Three of these four students were referred to us by the McMinnville branch of YOOP - 

The Yamhill Youth Opportunity Program.  Over the past year, we have developed a 

strong relationship with YOOP.  They refer students to us regularly and provide support 

to students who are working in our online program.  Specifically, they give a time and a 

place for students to work on their classes so they can earn a high school diploma.  

YOOP offers an incentive for students who graduate and even pay graduation fees (the 

cost of the diploma) for students.  Our collaboration with YOOP has enabled students 

who formerly dropped out of school to complete their education. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


